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Dear Student,

We're excited to share that we are now
planning our Autumn Term which will see
a return to in person courses and
workshops. Its going to be wonderful to
see you all in person again!

And for those of you who prefer studying
online, we’ll be continuing that too.

We've created a very short survey

(5 questions!) and would be really
grateful if you could spare 5 minutes to
let us know what, how and where you
would like to learn. Your feedback
matters to us and helps shape what the
College offers.
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Click Here to
Take Our Survey
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